
Dear Healthcare Colleague:

The New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association (NHNPA) invites you to become a sponsor for the 2022 Nurse
Practitioner Awards Celebration to be held on Thursday, April 7th at the Mount Washington Hotel in Bretton Woods.
The celebration will occur during the annual Northern New England Nurse Practitioner Conference.  We will be
hosting a Leadership Keynote, an annual meeting with award presentations followed by a reception event that will
include a networking reception, appetizers, and live entertainment.

Corporate support has always played a vital role in the ongoing education and recognition of our state's nurse
practitioners, and we hope you will choose to join us in strengthening that tradition.

Sponsorship Opportunities and Benefits
Champion $1000 Friend $500

Pre/Post
Event
Recognition

Logo listed on the event website and promotional
materials

Name listed on event website and promotional
materials

Event
Recognition

1 complimentary registration for celebration

Logo displayed at event

Verbal recognition from podium

1 complimentary registration for celebration

Name displayed at event

Verbal recognition from podium

Helpful Information
● Register at NHNPA.org/conference (you can pay here by credit card)
● Checks can be made out and sent to NHNPA - PO Box 10315 - Bedford, NH 03110
● NHNPA Tax ID Number: 02-032-7540
● Email or call Kim with any questions (kimmohan@nhnpa.net or 603-630-2210)

Sincerely,

Kim Mohan
Executive Director
New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association

mailto:kimmohan@nhnpa.net

